Mary Russell School Hawkhead Road, Paisley PA2 7BE Tel: 0300 300 0171

Email:maryrussellenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk

Head Teacher: Mr Liam Coyle



Children's Services

20th May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

The school will be closed on Friday 27th May for the local May Holiday and will re-open on Monday 30th May at 9.00am.

The school will be closed on Thursday 2nd June and Friday 3rd June for the Queen's Platinum Jubilee celebrations and will re-open on Monday 6th June at 9.00am.

I hope everyone enjoys the time off and comes back refreshed for the last 3 weeks of term.

Yours sincerely

Liam Coyle **Head Teacher**

Director of Children's Services: Steven Quinn

Council Headquarters, Renfrewshire House, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1 1TZ Website: www.renfrewshire.gov.uk







